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DAFFODIL DAY 
Daffodil Day raises funds for Cancer Council to   

continue its work in cancer research, providing    

patient support programs and prevention programs 

to all Australians.  Today the staff and students at 

Moyston PS showed their support for Daffodil Day 

by wearing yellow and donating to the cause.      

Everyone looked fantastic and had lots of fun! 
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Thank you to PEACHES FRUIT BASKET for their 

kind donation of vegetables for our school garden.  

Their ongoing support for Moyston Primary school 

is greatly appreciated. 



           Newsletter 
 No 87  23rd August 2013 

CLUSTER DAY  

On Monday we travelled to 

Buangor Primary School for 

our August Cluster Day. 

The students did a variety 

of activities including some 

interesting and fun science 

experiments.  

A variety of reptiles were 

also brought up from       

Ballarat for the children to  

interact with. The kids had 

lots of fun patting, holding 

and learning about the 

snakes, lizards and other 

creatures - even a          

crocodile! 
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SCHOOL LIBRARY 
The school is planning on updating and refurbishing our library into a more 

usable space for our students. 

The school is looking for volunteers to help with this task.             

If anyone has some spare time they are more than welcome to 

come in and help organise the books.  

All help is appreciated very much by staff and students. 

 Major work has been taking place behind the school recently. Work is being 

done to create a fantastic recreation and bike education area for the students. 

Thank you to very much to Possum Marshall for all of his hard work, time 

and the use of his equipment. Thanks also to Jack Chetcuti for the use of his 

bob cat. The children appreciate all of your hard work and are very excited to 

start making use of this area. 



Bikes wanted any age any 

condition.  

If suitable we will purchase. 
 

2013 School Fees 

$120—First child 

$100— 2nd child 

$ 80 -  3rd child 

4th child FREE 

 

PILATES with Zaiga 

MONDAY & THURSDAY   

Moyston PS 9am  - $5 

 

UNIFORM SUPPLIES AVAILABLE 

Polar fleece hoodies         $25.00 each 

1/2 zip polar fleece pullover             $25.00 each 

Spray Jackets                     $20.00 each 

Polar fleece beanie         $7.00 each 

Polar fleece scarf                              $9.00 each 

Each item has been embroidered with the school logo 

PARENT TEACHER 

 INTERVIEWS 

Parent teacher interviews are available now.  

If you would like an interview, please see    

Anthony or Kendra to arrange a suitable time. 

LUNCH ORDER MENU 
Available Fridays 

 

HOT FOOD 
Pie                                $2.50 
Chicken Sandwich     $3.00 
Spring Roll            $2.00 
Dim Sim                       $1.00 
Chicken Nuggets        50c  
Party Pies                    $1.00 
Pizza (Ham and cheese)    $2.00 
DRINKS 
LOL                               $2.00 
Fruit Box                     $1.50 
SWEETS             $1.00 
 

 

BOOK CLUB 
The latest issue of Book Club was sent home last 

week. Please return any orders by 

Monday 26th August 

BMX RACING WARRNAMBOOL 

The school will be heading to Warrnambool 

on Tues Sept 3rd for the Victorian Schools  

cycling cup. A note was forwarded home to 

families this week with details. If you have 

any questions, please see Anthony. 


